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transferred into Spoken by adding them as submission points using the '‘Add submission point' form below or clicking on 'upload directly'. Once the raw
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S84.1 General General Oppose in part
comments comments
- overall

Decision sought

| request the
public
consultation on
Proposed Change
1 to the Regional
Policy Statement
be extended until
the end of
November so that
the public can
have the time to
go through the
information during
this quiet period
and provide
informed feedback
on the proposed
changes.

Reasons

The GWRC choosing to
undertake public
consultation during the end
of the council triennium is
wrong. The beginning of the
consultation period
coincided with a number of
other public consultations
including the Proposed
Wellington District Plan. The
end of the consultation
period was during the
election for councils where
most stakeholders were
focused with election related
activities.

Proposed Change 1 to the
Regional Policy Statement
for the Wellington Region is
both complex and difficult
to understand. The public
consultation should have
been undertaken during a
period when public
stakeholders had time to
properly understand the
proposed changes and be
able to submit on an
informed basis. As a
member of a community
association that would likely
have submitted on this
change, we are not doing a
submission because we have

been overwhelmed by
previous submissions and
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our duties to the community
to support the election
process (the Johnsonville
Community Association
hosted 3 public election
meetings including one for
Regional Council candidates
for Wellington City).

| believe consulting the
public on the proposed
changes during this time
period is undemocratic and
largely negated the purpose
of the consultation.



